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Abstract: The Academy of Certified Archivists (ACA) was established in 1989, and 
participates in the definition and advancement of international professional archival 
goals, ethics, and standards. Since 1989, more than 1,000 archivists have been certified 
by meeting standards of experience and education, and bypassing the certification exam. 
This research project investigated the correlation between archival certification and 
employment. Anecdotal evidence suggests that certification is not being required or even 
considered necessary. To answer the problem statement—does having archival 
certification help candidates obtain employment—the author sought hard evidence from 
hiring personnel.  The author developed an online survey which was disseminated 
between February 26 and April 26, 2013 on the Archives and Archivists listserv. The 
survey sought to determine if twenty-four years after inception, archival certification is a 
factor in evaluating the professional credentials of candidates hired for archival positions. 
This presentation addresses the results of the survey including comments from the 
anonymous respondents, and the implications for the archival certification program. 
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